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We appreciate Fair Action’s hard work and dedication to raise attention to the important matter of 
GBVH in the textile industry.  

 

During 2022, we have been working intensively on reviewing our social and environmental 

responsibility work. As a result, we have targeted this as one of our focus areas in our coming 

sustainability strategy that we will prioritise going forward. This report has generated good 

discussions internally and given us an opportunity for self-reflection on how to improve.  

 


